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Letter of Recommendation

The Midas Construction company, headed up by Angelo Tassone, has performed a wide
variety of renovations on our 65-year-old house over the course of the past 8 years. We
have no hesitation at all in recommending the work of this company and its excellent
workers. Every one of the jobs that we have entrusted to them over the years has been
completed to our full and absolute satisfaction. One thing that impressed us from the outset
about Mr. Tassone’s business practice and style was the fact that he gave us sound advice
about what work was truly needed, and what work was not needed, even to the extent of
turning down work that might have been profitable for his company. He has always
provided excellent advice about the solution to various problems of home maintenance
with clear and understandable descriptions of requirements.

The renovations carried out by his company on our home included the repainting of cedar
shake exterior; replacement of asphalt roof; the building of a new sidewalk; the
replacement of sewer and water pipe and consequent landscaping of a new lawn; chimney
pointing; covering of barge boards with hand-folded aluminum; new kitchen floors and
cabinetry; complete bathroom renovation and the full replacement of a porch and deck.

We were especially impressed with the quality of the tradesmen that Mr. Tassone
organized to perform these renovations. They were without exception skilled and
conscientious workers who unfailingly performed with complete professionalism and
friendly approachability. In addition, we have found the owner, Angelo Tassone, to be an
excellent project manager who personally supervises and coordinates projects with the
workmen and the client in order to complete the work as quickly and efficiently as possible.

We have no hesitation in recommending Mr. Tassone for any and all home renovations. Our
experience with his honesty and candour and the fine results of the work his company has
completed for us over the years, has lead us to have complete confidence in his work, and
to rely upon him for all of our construction needs. He has been entirely fair in all his
dealings with us, respecting our wishes, offering creative solutions and advice, and
providing prices for his work that were always entirely reasonable and fair.

Carol and James Reid
Homeowners,
North Vancouver, BC



